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There are a few issuesI see with this bill. First, what exactly are they defining as 

"rapid fire activators"?  Does this mean any semiautomatic weapon? I feel this 

definition alone is far too vague for any kind of law that is put forward. Secondly, and 

most importantly, why does this need to have a state of emergency? To what end? I 

feel this just opens the door for far too much opportunity for the kind of government 

outreach that everyone is tired of.   


